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NEWSLETTER No. 17 

October 2022 

DELEGATES 

Please make sure you have the current set of minutes and agenda when you a;end the QHMC Mee@ng. 
These should be available from your Club Secretary. Phone the QHMC President if you have not received 
the Minutes by the 15th of the month. 

REMINDERS 

The AGM is over and QHMC is in desperate need of a Secretary. This is your chance to be involved in the 
management side of QHMC. 

INFORMATION 

TYRES 

This informa@on has been prepared by Doug Young the QHMC RMVSG Officer and he has stated that this is 
not legal advice. 

See A;achment “Tyre Report” 

CONCESSIONAL REGISTRATION USAGE 

It has been brought to my a;en@on that recently a vehicle with such registra@on (S plated) was pulled up 
by the police and checked that the vehicle was being used within the SIV’s guidelines. The outcome was it 
was. The owner had the necessary paperwork with him i.e. current membership details of his incorporated 
Club and paperwork showing that he was on a Club run. If he had been using the car outside the guidelines 
on usage he would been fined between $230 and $690 and possibly loose his concessional registra@on and 
have his insurance revoked – BE AWARE!! 
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INTRODUCING OPERATING HERITAGE AUSTRALIA 

Opera@ng Heritage Australia is an informal associa@on of major organisa@ons working to improve the 
recogni@on and support for all types of opera@ng moveable heritage. 

See A;ached documents (Numbered 1-4) explaining what we are doing. 

TMR REPORT  

8th September by John Greene 

See a;achment labeled “John Greene” 

TMR RMVSG MEETING 

8th September report by Doug Young QHMC/RMVSG Delegate 

See a;achment labelled “Doug Young” 

GREETINGS 

Christmas is ge_ng close and as there may not be another newsle;er before the Fes@ve Season from the 
QHMC Commi;ee I wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Prosperous New Year. 

Stay safe and well. Keep those wheels turning. 

Albert Budworth  

QHMC Vice President	
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